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April 14, 2025 

Daniel E. Orodenker, Executive Officer 
Land Use Commission, State of Hawai'i 
235 South Beretania Street, Suite 406 
Honolulu, Hawai 'i 96813 

Re: LUC No. A03-738, Gentry Investment Properties 

Dear Mr. Orodenker: 

Gentry Investment Properties ("Gentry") respectfully requests that Petitioner 
Gentry Investment Properties' Motion for an Order Releasing Conditions 1 through 22 in 
the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Decision and Order filed January 2, 2004 
("Motion"), filed on January 24, 2025, that is currently scheduled for hearing on May 7-8, 
2025, be rescheduled for hearing on September 24-25, 2025. 

The reason for the request is that the Department of Planning and Permitting has 
requested additional information relating to the Motion and we believe the additional 
time will give us enough time to provide the information. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter, and please do not hesitate to 
contact me should there be any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

MATSUBARA, KOTAKE & TABATA 

Curtis T. Tabata 

Ariana Kwan
LUC STAMP
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cc: Mary Alice Evans, Director, Ruby M. Edwards, Aaron H. Setogawa, Office of 
Planning and Sustainable Development, State of Hawai'i 

Alison S. Kato, Esq., Deputy Attorney General, 
Department of the Attorney General, State of Hawai'i 

Dawn Takeuchi Apuna, Director, Dina Wong and Franz Kraintz, Department of 
Planning and Permitting, State of Hawai'i 

Brad Saito, Esq., Pono Arias, Esq., Deputies Corporation Counsel, 
Department of the Corporation Counsel, City and County of Honolulu 

J. Douglas Ing, Esq., Brian A. Kang, Esq. 

Mr. Peter D. Kwan, Vice President, Haseko Construction Management Group, 
Inc. 


